
Charlie collected fossils of the
Arkona-Thedford area

for three quarters of a century.
His knowledge of the area brought in several 

of the great Paleontologists of the day.
Several area fossils are named in his honour. 

This event honours Charlie
for all his contributions.

For more information 
please contact Arkona Lion

Bob O’Donnell (The Fossil Guy!) at:
bob-carla@rogers.com 
or phone 226-927-4325

Arkona Lions present:

A Tribute to Charlie Southworth 
– a Local Fossil Collector

1880 to 1968 – Fifty Years After
Saturday, July 28, 2018

10 a.m. until 3 p.m. • Admission only $4 per person
at Arkona Lions Museum and Information Centre

Rock Glen Conservation Area, 8680 Rock Glen Rd.,  Arkona, Ontario, Canada
Home of the famous Rock Glen Falls!

This one-of-a-kind event
includes:

•   �� Local fossils from private 
collections will be on display

•   �� Displays from other museums

•   �� Fossil talks about area fossils

•   �� Guided fossil hikes

•   ��Food booth by Arkona Lioness 
and Arkona Lions Clubs

•   �� Raffle Table

•   �� ... and much more!

* Rain or shine! *


